
KCA Executive Board Meeting Minutes 

February 14, 2013 

 

Present:  Tom Schmitt, Gerri Reece, John Lampe, John Snyder, Pat Dahl 

 

Treasurer Report:  The current balance as of February 12, 2013 is $22,383.26.  We recorded one 

check for ACA dues in the amount of $375.37. The financial status is stable. 

Discussions:  The Board discussed the possibility of getting KCA t-shirts for use by KCA 

members, the KCA Student Chapter, and at the upcoming April fundraiser.  A proposal was put 

forth to collect information on the costs of t-shirts before coming to a final decision.  Pat Dahl 

will collect cost estimates and report back to the Board.  The Board approved the proposed t-shirt 

design that was submitted by the KCA Student Chapter. 

The Board also discussed providing a guest speaker for the KCA Student Chapter at Washburn 

University.  KCA President Tom Schmitt volunteered to be the Student Chapter’s first guest 

speaker; his topic will pertain to the mentally ill populations in federal prisons.  John Lampe 

volunteered to be a subsequent guest speaker; he will conduct a presentation on the mentally ill 

in the state prison systems. 

The Board decided to postpone adding a KCA profile to the social media outlet, LinkedIn. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


